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Type: Discussion
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Introduction

At the start of the 2024-25 school year, we implemented a new first-day schedule for our
middle schools, featuring a staggered start time for new and returning students. This
initiative was designed to enhance our onboarding process, particularly for students
new to our middle schools, including incoming 6th graders and transfer students.

We are pleased to provide you with a follow-up on this new approach. Our initial
observation indicates that this change has positively impacted our students' transition
experience, aligning well with our strategic initiatives to create a more inclusive and
supportive school culture. We will also discuss any challenges encountered and our
plans for further refinement of this approach for future school years.

The success of this change is a testament to the collaborative efforts of our middle
school leadership teams, teachers, and staff. Their dedication to creating a positive start
for all students, especially those facing significant transitions, has been commendable.

In addition to the change made at our middle schools, our Elementary Schools and High
School also utilized different options for Connect & Assess and Get Connected days.
These variations were implemented to try and better suit the needs of stakeholders
across our District.

We look forward to answering any questions about our new approaches to starting the
school year.


